Rosie Jansen

From: Karma McFarlane

Sent: Thursday, 16 May 2019 1:23 p.m.
To: Kate Glanville

Subject: Water bottling - Wayne

Just a FYI.

Wayne was asking about bottling of water and how we can protect our water. He also asked for the email thread
with GW.

He said he will discuss with us next week when | am back.
Karma McFarlane

Senior Policy Advisor
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